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Bender, Mary

From: Barbara Fischi [drbafish@verizon.net]
Sent: Monday, March 12, 2007 10:34 AM
To: mabender@state.pa.us

Subject: proposed changes in law for dog breeders

Dear Ms. Bender;

Upon review of the proposed changes, I wish to add my support for passage of the revised regulations. I
believe that the state has a responsibility to enact and ENFORCE regulations that provide animals with
better living conditions, in addition to protecting consumers. I do not see how the proposed changes will
place an undue burden on legitimate breeders. I hope that you will utilize your authority to influence
passage of the this measure.

Whether the proposed regulations are enacted or not, 1 hope that the Department will enforce
compliance of regulations with integrity and cite individuals who violate them. The only way change
truly happens is when the profit motive for substandard breeders diminishes.

Sincerely, ’

Barbara H. Fischl

3/12/2007




